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In The News

 
Greetings,

Thank you for attending the bylaws meeting by Zoom. I am amazed at how
resourceful, dedicated and kind you are.
 I am sad to say we will be meeting on Zoom for Spring Board. We will not be meeting
in person. I want to thank Cathy Westlake and Kathy Garrison for all their efforts in
getting us a place to meet only to end back up on Zoom.
 The meeting is scheduled for March 20th, Saturday 9am on your Zoom station.
 
We will also be having state convention this year by zoom. I want to thank Beta Zeta
Chapter, Nancy Trebella and Carol Dunn for the efforts they put forth in trying
to put together a convention for us only to have that end up back on Zoom
May 22nd, Saturday 9am.We will register with Candie Patino so she can send out an
email and also know the amount of people attending.

Love, Vickie Chavers-Bruso
Colorado State Council President 2020-2021
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Hello ESA Sister's,  

Happy Valentine's Day!
Thank you all for your wonderful articals. . . 
 
As a reminder: 
Please send all articles to me at:  dixie@dixiedaly.com 
In the subject line put

 Golden Lamp News  - April
 

Also, list what category you'd like your article under:
Chapter News & Chapter #
Officer News 
Council News
Colorado State Council
Officer Report 
Disaster Fund
Other. . . 

Please add your NAME - CHAPTER# & EMAIL ADDRESS  in case
I have questions on your article. 
If you do not get a response from me, please send again, emails do get lost. . . 
I can be reached by text or call on my cell phone 970.988.2156

Could you please send all articles in a . . . 
PDF, Word Doc and Pictures in Jpeg 

Please go to esacolorado.org to see our latest Golden Lamp newsletter, please share too :)
 and for those who have asked to have it mailed, I'll be sending it out to you.
 If  you would like a past enewsletter or have not received one
 please email me or call me at 970-988-2156 and I'll send it out to you.

Thank You With  Love, Dixie Daly 

A  Message From 

The Golden Lamp Editor 
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"Parliametarian" 

Another two months have gone by since our last Golden Lamp. I am still working 
on my slate of officers as the time to have that completed will be February 15th is
around the corner.  This month I will also be attending the ESA Zoom Leadership
meeting. I am really looking forward to it and all the things I will learn. 

I will be sharing some of that information with all of you in March during the
State Spring Board meeting. Later this month I will be getting in contact with
the Guidelines Committee since the recent By-Law changes have affected some of
the guidelines.

That is all the news right now.

Happy Valentine’s Day!
Pam McGee-President Elect

President Elect Message 

Pam McGee
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"Parliametarian" 

I hope this article finds you well.  I am your Colorado State Council Vice President. 
 I'm sorry this is the first article I've been able to get out, I've been working non-
stop since March.  I little bit about me: I work for Amazon up in Thornton,
Colorado. When Covid-19 hit with all the stay-at-home orders went into effect in
March I've been working 4-5 days a week 12 hours a day.  

I've been working either 4 or 5 days a week, sometimes 12 hours a day or our
regular 10 hours a day.  I'm a member of the chapter Chi Kappa and a member of
Denver Epsilon Council, and I've been a DESA/ELAN member. 
With being your Vice President I oversee getting State Convention Bids. 

This year we are hopefully going down to Canyon City to the Abbey, next year we
have a bid in from Gamma Chi up in Loveland. After next year we don't have any
bids, so please think things over with your chapters/councils and get Convention
Bids in. They need to be in by May at State Convention - whatever form State
Convention may be this year.
 
Chloe McClantoc
2020-2021
Colorado State Vice President

Colorado State Vice President

Chloe McClantoc
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Hello ESA Family, 
 
I'm re-sharing information for our Hope for Heroes fundraiser selling "Soldier's
Angels" necklaces/"dog tags"/ keychains for $10 each and drawing tickets ($1 per
ticket, or 6 tickets for $5 increments) for "Red, White & Blue" basket for drawing @
2021 CSC Convention.
Please send a check to me: Susie Morris, 16815 Howlett Pl, Mead, CO 80542 and I
will mail back your purchased necklaces and drawing tickets.
 
So far, we've raised $406, which will pay for ONE Welcome Home Vets' kit. I have been
communicating with our State President Vickie and The Loveland Elks Club Secretary, as
the Elks Club asked for a $2000 grant, which would pay for FIVE more Welcome Home Vets'
kits. Around mid or end of February, I'll have more information regarding how to shop and
put together these kits as we (ESA Colorado) will be helping distribute them to "THE
EDGE" in Loveland, CO in early March 2021.
 
As for Soldier's list to send packages and cards to, I do have that list as of
12/1/2021 from our Tracy S from ESA HQ and I can email it to you, but she asked
that I NOT post it to a newsletter/public forum. Any more information, ideas
regarding our ESA Hope for Heroes, please check out epsilonsigmaalpha.org, enter
your Member number and Password, and look up Hope for Heroes. 

FANTASTIC information and updates from our ESA HQ. Please share what's going on
in your Chapter regarding Hope for Heroes as 
I'd LOVE to pass it onto our IC Hope for Heroes Chair, as well.
 
Thank you,
Susie Morris,
Sigma Rho #5014
ESA CSC Hope
for Heroes Chair 2020-2021
smilesatyou@gmail.com
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Hello ESA Sisters,

 It's always great to share what we're doing and how we're all staying postive in these
precious moments that we are all going through.

We still made Gift Wrapping happen this year at The Christmas Shops at The Promade
Shops at Centerra, our Member Robbie Emge helped us put it together and we raised
over $800.00 for St. Jude's Hospital Research! 

Our latest event was a fundraiser/social, we all went out to dinner and then painted.
 Here's the picture we all painted 

Next we are planning a Movie night at one of our local Theaters with a private room as
a social, that should be fun and we get to see each other, which is always a treat!
We're all so Blessed to have each other and spend quality time together.

Much Love, Dixie Daly
Happy Valentine's Day! 

Sigma Rho Loveland 

 

Chapter News #5014
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Denver Epsilon Council is alive and well and meeting via Zoom.  Our October Philanthropic
project was selected by Chi Kappa and it was for funds to defray the cost of overseas postage
for Troop Support Action Committee.

The member chapters decided to stay connected by having our meetings via Zoom. It has
been great to be able to see each other and share what has been going on with our lives
during the Pandemic. It’s so important that we don’t lose that connection by not being able to
meet in person.

We reviewed the State Convention and were extremely pleased with the total outcome. It
showed us that we can rise to the occasion and make the required changes in a very short
time frame and have a very successful convention.

For our December Philanthropic project we provided 63 sweatshirts for the residents at
Fort Logan. Chi Kappa’s project TSAC has been disbanded because of Covid19 so they
donated all the goods to a local food bank. 

Delta Theta is checking with the Elks Club to see if they are still doing the Veterans
program for our February meeting.  Our next meeting is on February 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.
We really miss all of our ESA sisters around the state and are hoping we can all be
together again soon.

The Scribe
Kathy Garrison
 

Chapter News 

Denver Epsilon Council
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Our chapter is meeting via Duo on our phones. It has been great to keep in
touch with our JoAnn now that she is in Oklahoma. We really do miss her.
We are still planning to have our Holiday Tea this year if at all possible. Of
course we will have to take it day by day.

It is so strange that we haven’t been able to share time with our sisters at
their Bunco Party and other fund raisers. We are keeping up with our
Educationals and looking forward to the time we can all be together again
soon. With the Anniversaries of the Holocaust and the Challenger Tragedy,
there is a great opportunity for educationals especially for those who are too
young to remember them.

Best Wishes for a great New Year and we’ll see you all soon!
The Scribe
Kathy Garrison

Chapter News Denver

Epsilon Epsilon #1896 
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Blossom of Lights 
 
On January 16th members from Gamma Omega #4306 sorority Jessica Filla, Annie Kuntz, Alisha
Thorn, Margie Hottinger, Leslie Basler, and Kirsten Stahn and 4 of their guests traveled to Denver.
This trip was a social outing that took us to the Blossom of Lights Event at the Botanic Gardens. 
We made a stop at The Mav in Fort Morgan for delicious lunch and then on to the Blossom of Lights
Event. This is an open to the public, annual event showcasing a light display celebrating the holiday
season that has been going on for over 30 years.
 This event runs from late November to the middle of January. While some paths and building were
closed, we were still able to enjoy a beautiful walk thru the gardens looking at the lights on
display. We arrived early enough to enjoy some of the plants and trees that the garden has to offer
in the day light and of course stayed long enough to enjoy the light display after dark. If you would
like more information about what the Botanic Gardens have to offer you can find it at
www.botanicgardens.org.

Gamma Omega  also recently met at the home of Deb Spear in Brush Colorado for our
monthly meeting.  We wanted to show our love to our county schools by putting together
care bags.  Each bag contained a couple inspirational quotes, gum, mints, and Kleenexes.  
Our hope to give encouragement to students having a tough day.
If you would like more information about what Gamma Omega #4306 is up to follow us on
Facebook at ESA Gamma Omega #4306 or you can speak directly to one of our members.

Gamma Omega
Kristen Stahn

Chapter News #4306

Gamma Omega 
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Chapter News #5442

Kappa Iota Golden
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Greetings in the New Year ESA’ers!
And aren’t we all glad to turn that page on 2020!

Beta Zeta did have a successful year despite the challenges. We had several actual
meetings outdoors, masked and distanced before the weather got too cold.  Zoom has
kept us together for planning and fellowship.  President Mary Elin has had to wield the
old Virtual gavel several times so that we could hear each other during meetings.  
 
Our newest member, Amy, is also on the Board of the Fremont Center for the Arts.  She
let us know that the Center was hosting a Christmas Market. 
We immediately decided to participate in this community fundraiser. Our
gals got busy making cookies, candy, wreaths, and other gift-worthy items. 
Our member Gena’s husband Jake who makes the great yard art we have offered at our
annual auction carved the American Flag featured in the picture.  A big seller! 
The event which began on Dec. 3 went through Dec. 17. 
Our community responded and we were able to raise $941.00 for our philanthropic
efforts! As a bonus, we got to see each other in person, all masked up.
 
Gena and her family picked up and delivered Secret Sister gifts in time for the Zoom
Christmas Gift Exchange. The meeting was a festive free-for-all and brightened the
holiday season.
 
Beta Zeta is looking forward to this New Year with plans going forward for the State
Convention here in Cañon City. We hope the world will be back to some semblance of
normal because we would love to see all your smiling faces here in our beautiful town.

Stay safe, stay well!
Carol Dunn

Chapter News

Beta Zeta
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Happy New Year!
I think we are all relieved to have 2020 behind us!  We pray for a safer, healthier, more
productive 2021.  
 
Theta Eta’s Christmas party was cancelled, due to Covid 19 restrictions.  We continue to
hold our monthly meetings on Zoom.  We adopted a family for Christmas through the
Action Center, so were able to provide gifts and a gift card to them.  We also received a
donation for the Action Center Food Bank so we furnished some fifty boxes of cereal in
December.  We also furnished fifty gift bags for Christmas to be given to children whose
families are clients at the Action Center.  
 
In January, we continued collecting change in our little crayon piggy banks, to be collected
and transferred to the large jar to add to our philanthropic account. Our “No-Show” tea
raised $700 for philanthropic causes, and our nut sales are ongoing. Theta Eta donated four
cases of soup to the Action Center Food Bank in January as well as 33 boxes of cereal.
 
Members continue to collect, cut and categorize coupons into groups to be sent to our
Armed Forces.
 
We are all attempting to reserve our vaccinations, and we long to meet once again in
person!! Hopefully that will be in the not too distant future!!
 
Happy Valentine’s Day!!
 
Respectfully
Submitted, Marge West & Carolyn Rush
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